DEPTFORD PARK PRIMARY
SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Wednesday 31st March 2021

break!

Spring has arrived! It’s been a short time back in school together but extremely
productive. The children have worked really hard and have adapted so well to returning to
school after such a long period of Online Learning at home. We are very proud of them! The
children’s last day is today and we look forward to welcoming the children back on

Tuesday 20th April 2021.Thank you for your support and have a restful and enjoyable
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Please remember to use the class email address
for any non urgent or class based matters.

copper@depfifordpark.org
gold@deptfordpark.org
rose@depfifordpark.org
green@depfifordpark.org
yellow@deptfordpark.org
purple@deptfordpark.org
diamond@deptfordpark.org
ruby@depftfordpark.org
emerald@depffordpark.org
sapphire@depfifordpark.org
amber@deptfordpark.org
opal@deptfordpark.org
quartz@depfifordpark.org
jade@deptfordpark.org
pearl@deptfordpark.org
jasper@deptfordpark.org
garnef@depifordpark.org

Absences and time sensitive or urgent
communication should continue to be
reported by contacting the office.

To all our families who celebrate:

Term Dates

Wednesday 31* March ~ Last day of Term
Thursday 1% April -Friday 16™ April - Easter break
Monday 19th April: INSET day for staff

Tuesday 20th April -Children return to School

Monday 31st May - Friday 5th June - Half term

SAFEGUARDING

Y Please be reminded

that you should NOT
be driving down

Clayton drive if your children are

accessing the football pitch gate.

ENTER

This is to safeguard our
children and to respect our
residents.

Thank you for your support and
cooperation.




Attendance

We will continue to monitor attendance very carefully and remind you that holi-
days should not be taken during term time. We are keen to get the children back into
the routine of school life and learning and this is best achieved through regular

attendance.

Please keep a close eye on Government's advice before
booking any summer holidays at this time,

The best attendance so far this academic year are:

1st ~ Emerald

2nd ~ Rose Class

3rd ~ Yellow Class
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INSET DAY

Please be reminded that the school
will be closed to all children on:

Thursday 6th May 2021

The school is being used as a Polling
Station

Red Nose Day!

What fun we had with our
pyjama event!

We raised an amazing £231.00 for this
worthwhile charity.
Thank you very much!

A copy of this newsletter can also be
downloaded from the school website:
www.deptfordpark.lewisham.sch.uk

Also follow us on
twiter@deptfordpark or download our
free app




On FRIDAY 2nd APRIL between 10 —2pm
COME ALONG FOR SOME CRACKING

GOOD FUN AND JOIN US IN OUR FREE
COMMUNITY EASTER EGG HUNT FOR LOCAL
CHILDREN (under 14 years old)

SRR

To book your EGGTASTIC slot please contact

due to current social distancing — pre booking is required and a limited amount of places are available for each one-hour
time slot.

support@ahoy.org.uk or use the link below
https://bit.ly/3weUw94

Borthwick Street, Deptford, London, SE8 3JY
Tel: 020 8691 7502 ext 202

A local London charity providing opportunities

A H oy and training to disadvantaged, at-risk youth
and disabled people through rowing, sailing

and water sports.







